
 

Congratulations to Gavin Gannon for being nominated for Tiger Champion! 

Gavin was nominated for his great improvement in behavior and work ethic during practice.  Gavin has 

made great efforts through this season in improving on and following the Tiger Values!  We hope to 

continue seeing great things in the future! 


